
BE A SUPERHERO!

HELP YOUR TEACHERS AND YOUR CLASSMATES 
STAY SAFE FROM COVID-19!

School may be different, but the changes 
are to keep everyone safe and healthy.
Your schedule and the way you do things may be 
different. Your classroom, cafeteria, and recess may 
be different. But these changes can keep you, your 
teacher, and your classmates from getting sick.

If you do what your teachers and your principal 
say, you will be helping to keep everyone healthy!

You’ll be a superhero!

COVID-19 can affect people you know. 
Following the rules keeps them safe.
Your teachers and other adults at your school may  
get sicker than kids will from COVID-19.

Some kids may live with their grandparents or 
other older adults. They can get very sick from 
COVID-19 if someone brings home the virus.

Some kids may have health problems that you don’t 
know about. They could get very sick from  
COVID-19, too.

If your school asks you to wear a mask, 
wear it and keep it on!
It can feel weird to wear a mask at school. But  
wearing a mask can keep you, your teacher, and  
your classmates from getting sick.

Think of it as your superhero mask. When you 
wear it, you are helping to keep others safe and 
healthy!

COVID-19 won’t last forever. But no one  
is sure how long it will last. 
If we all follow the rules and work together, we can 
help each other stay healthy. 

And we may be helping to make it go away sooner.

You have the power to keep your teachers, 
your classmates, and others safe and 
healthy.
It’s what superheroes do!



M2361 (POD-07-20)

By David Buys, PhD, MSPH, CPH, Extension State Health Specialist; Alisha M. Hardman, PhD, CFLE, Extension Family Life Specialist; and Elizabeth Gregory North, Head, 
Agricultural Communications.

Copyright 2020 by Mississippi State University. All rights reserved. This publication may be copied and distributed without alteration for nonprofit educational purposes provided that 
credit is given to the Mississippi State University Extension Service.

Produced by Agricultural Communications.

Mississippi State University is an equal opportunity institution. Discrimination in university employment, programs, or activities based on race, color, ethnicity, sex, pregnancy, 
religion, national origin, disability, age, sexual orientation, genetic information, status as a U.S. veteran, or any other status protected by applicable law is prohibited. Questions about 
equal opportunity programs or compliance should be directed to the Office of Compliance and Integrity, 56 Morgan Avenue, P.O. 6044, Mississippi State, MS 39762, (662) 325-5839.

Extension Service of Mississippi State University, cooperating with U.S. Department of Agriculture. Published in furtherance of Acts of Congress, May 8 and June 30, 1914. 
GARY B. JACKSON, Director


